
FF Concert Association Awards Scholarship to Rogholt 

 
The Fergus Falls Concert Association recently awarded its seventh annual scholarship to Elise Rogholt. Her 
primary instrument is the alto saxophone, but she also plays the soprano, tenor and baritone saxophones in 
addition to the piano and violin. In addition to performing in multiple musical groups and in a variety of 
school, church and community venues, she also enjoys arranging musical pieces. 
 
In her scholarship application, Elise said that "Music has always been a vital piece of my life for as long as I can 
remember. I thoroughly enjoy musical performances because I can capture the audience’s focus and show 
people how I believe a piece feels."    She plans to use the $1000 scholarship for a new/improved instrument 
and/or lessons from a college-level instructor.   
 
The FFCA scholarship is unique in that it is awarded to an area music student in 9th through 11th grade, to be 
used for a specific purpose outlined by the individual applicant. The scholarship is awarded to a student who 
has displayed accomplishment and potential in instrumental or vocal performance in the FFCA membership 
area. The membership area includes schools in Fergus Falls, Battle Lake, Underwood, Ashby, Elbow Lake, 
Rothsay, and Pelican Rapids, and home-schooled students in those communities.  
 
These scholarships are made possible through the FFCA Endowment Fund. For information on how to donate 
to this endowment fund, email fergusfallsconcerts@gmail.com 
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